
 
 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Michael Zeller  

Principal Transportation Planner 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County 

55 Plaza Circle B 

Salinas, CA  93901 

 

RE: Holman Highway 68 Roundabout Project– Regional Surface Transportation (RSTP) Grant Funds 

 

Dear Mr. Zeller, 

 

The City of Monterey is requesting to retain $25,000 of the RSTP funds for the Holman Highway 68 

Roundabout.  

 

This project was only accepted by Caltrans in November 2019.  In May 2020, Caltrans notified the City of 

the requirements necessary to quitclaim the former Pebble Beach parcels from the City of Monterey to 

Caltrans.  As part of their requirements, a new survey would have to be performed as well as setting of 

new monuments before they can accept the quitclaim from the City.  The City obtained an estimate of 

probable costs from Whitson Engineering that showed the cost for this work to be of approximately 

$25,000.  The City does not have a funding source for this work and we would like to request that RSTP 

funding be used in order to finalize this regional project.  This request would defund the amount of 

$223,249 and retain $25,000 for the performance of this work.   

 

I appreciate your assistance on this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Andrea Renny, P.E., PTOE 

City Traffic Engineer 

City of Monterey 


